
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve budget amendment

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as presented

Brief Summary: The County has been awarded $154,481 to extend three (3) sworn Law 

Enforcement Officer positions for one year through September 30, 2024, with a required 

County contribution of $154,480 for a total grant budget of $308,961. The required County 

contribution was budgeted through the annual budget process, therefore no new County funds 

are required. This funding supports the Sheriff's Office in conducting impaired driving law 

enforcement throughout Buncombe County. 

Quentin Miller, Sheriff & Elizabeth Russell, Grants Specialist

DWI Taskforce Grant - FY2024

December 5, 2023

New Business

Department: Sheriff's Office

Contact(s):

Subject:

Presenter(s): John Hudson, Budget Director


